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________________________________________________ 
1. Reminder: ACPA Annual Convention Program Proposals Due 12 September 2011 
This is just a friendly reminder to get your program proposals in quick!  The deadline is 
rapidly approaching (12 September 2011)!  
 
Also, don't forget to seek sponsorship for your program from Commissions and/or 
Standing Committees!  This is a great way to target your program proposal to certain 
audiences depending on your program.   
 
To submit a program proposal, go here: http://cdms.myacpa.org/ 
 
2. SCM Name Change Survey 
As previously mentioned, the SCM is looking into the possibility of a name change at this 
year's Annual Convention.  The process would require a change to the ACPA By-Laws, 
but the first part of the process is information gathering from both SCM and non-SCM 
members.   
 
Please take 5 minutes and fill out the following survey.  It is anonymous and will help the 
SCM Directorate determine some much needed information in terms of how we choose 
to progress.   
 
SCM Name Change Survey: 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheet/viewform?hl=en_US&pli=1&formkey=dGV6dW5Cd
jVPQjFYUVpLRjJwZEhoZEE6MQ#gid=0 
 
Thanks in advance for your thoughts and feedback - it is much appreciated and will 
undoubtedly help in furthering the SCM Mission and Values.   
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